Dear Comrades.

Thank you for the help you rendered us, in the spirit of proletarian internationalism, in organizing the students from Turkey now studying in this country by distributing the first leaflet we sent you.

Our work in the direction of convening a Congress for the students from Turkey and reorganizing "The Federation of Turkish Students in Britain" (ITOF) is developing. We would appreciate your further help in distributing this second leaflet among students from Turkey and/or displaying it on notice boards.

The Congress of ITOF will be held in the first week of July, and we shall notify the time and place in a separate leaflet, and on posters, for the display of which we will ask your further cooperation.

We attach the news-bulletin of the United Patriotic Front of Turkey from which you can get information about the struggle of the people of Turkey of all nationalities against Fascism and Imperialism.

If you want to contact us you can write to the address of the UPF or to Joseph Gabriel, 1 Hungerford Road, London N.7., (Concerning the Congress only).

Fraternally yours,

Group of Patriotic Students From Turkey.

17th June, 1972.

Not. Universite Ögrenei Dirliklerine gonderilen meletup.